
INSTRUCTIONAL TECHNOLOGY INFORMATION/REPORT 
 

• The next DE training is July 12th-August 8th 
• The State’s ConferZoom ran into space for Zoom recordings. On June 30th, 

VCCCD is moving to a VCCCD ConferZoom account. Your account will not 
change, but please remove ALL videos you do not need to keep by June 
30th.  

 

https://www.moorparkcollege.edu/online-services/distance-education/faculty/canvas-trainings

